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Greetings from GSI Thrift and blessings in the New Year! We thank our Lord for guiding us
through this past year. Once again we were blessed more richly than we deserve. We give
thanks for each day as we look back and also look forward! May your 2025 be filled with trust in
our Lord and Savior.

This past November and December we sold Christmas at our Christmas Store located in the
former Dugan’s Building. We enjoyed the open winter that brought many shoppers out. We sold
about 95 Christmas trees and much decor. Thank you to all who shopped, donated and helped
during our holiday season.

We continue to have a good inventory of furniture. Some items we currently have include: dining
room table and chairs, a dining room table,2 couches,end tables,dressers,chest of drawers. We
have comforters and sheets in a variety of sizes, along with pots and pans, dishes and
glassware. Our January sales calendar is ready and can be picked up at GSI or viewed on FB.
We have daily sale specials, where you will find some additional good winter clearance items.

We have had requests for snow pants,ice skates,queen and king size sheets,baby gates,
children's shoes and boots,children coats, children's clothing size 6-12, and men's jeans and
coveralls.

Looking ahead we will be doing our spring cleaning March 3 and 4. We will be closed to the
public those days and do cleaning in the back room and restocking on March 5. We will need
volunteers to help out cleaning areas on these days. Please call on that day or check facebook,
if a snow system is moving in our area.

We are still looking for new volunteers to help at any time. If someone comes to mind please
have them call our store at 605-882-9955. Thanks again to all volunteers, who take time out of
their days to support our store.

Upcoming events include our annual Good Stewards Inc. meeting. It is at this time that we give
out our proceeds to GPL and other requests. We will update you on the date.
Sincerely, Kim Beck, manager of GSI Thrift
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